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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Confirmation of School Place at King Edward VI Community College (KEVICC) for September 2024 

 
I am delighted to learn that your child has been offered a place at KEVICC for September 2024. 

Welcome to our college community! We hope their time with us will be a happy one. Thank you for 

entrusting us with your young person’s education.  

Starting secondary school can be an exciting and at times daunting experience- for young people, 
and their parents and carers. Whilst we are in a school environment everyday, we understand that 
the world of secondary school may be for you something in the distant past.  

To try and help make the transition to secondary school as smooth as possible, we will be sending 
you information and giving you the chance to meet and ask questions over the coming weeks and 
months.  

The first of these, is an informal online welcome evening on Tuesday 12 March, at 6:00pm  

You will be able to meet and chat to myself, as well as other key members of the School Leadership 
Team. Your young people are also welcome to attend (they are often a good source of questions!). 
We will run this meeting over MS Teams, and you should find joining easy using the details below.  

 
Welcome Evening – Joining Instructions 

New parent welcome evening – Tuesday, 12 March 2024 · 6:00 – 7:00pm 

Video call link: https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_ODhlYjVlZTUtNjE3MC00ZjVmLTg3ZWYtMzU4NzQyMzY0YmVk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7
b%22Tid%22%3a%220c36f116-41e2-4d31-a0d6-699ae4627098%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2278b3e4be-d4cd-
4e87-9197-7e40f6a28ef3%22%7d  

 
Meeting ID: 386 795 257 354  
Passcode: PwDV2A  
 

ESW: working together so that children can lead great lives 
www.educationsouthwest.org.uk 
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In advance of this, you might want to be aware of the important dates below: 

• Monday 1 July and Tuesday 2 July: Induction Days on these days we invite all students coming to us in Year 7 
in September to come and spend two days in College getting to know us.  

• Tuesday 2 July Parent and Carer Evening – At the end of the second induction day, we invite all parents 
and carers in to informally get to know staff, including your young person’s form tutor, and ask any 
questions. This event runs from 3.45pm through to 6.00pm. Parents and carers can pop in at anytime. 

• Thursday 5 September First day of the Autumn Term this will be your young person’s first day at KEVICC.  

 

Please check any email spam settings you have to allow communications from this address and from 

Education South West. Our default communication will be via email, but we will also post these 

communications on the College website.  

 

If communicating via email presents any problems for you, please let us know by ringing 01803 

869200 or emailing  

 

We look forward to working in partnership with you over the coming weeks and welcoming your 

child into the KEVICC community. If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact 

us. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Alan Salt 

Principal 
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